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Headlight Glare Screens 
 

 

The list of approved headlight glare screens is now maintained by the Traffic Safety 
Division and listed in their Compliant Work Zone Traffic Control List.  It can be accessed 
using the following link: 

http://ftp.txdot.gov/pub/txdot-info/trf/pdf/cwztcd.pdf 

 
If you have any questions please contact the Traffic Safety Division at 512-416-3120 


